
From:
To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2018/0201/FL conversion of redundant buildings to 1 no. holiday letting cottage The Forge High Street

Egton
Date: 24 May 2018 14:16:22

Your ref: NYM/2018/0201/FL Application for demolition of single storey metal addition and
conversion of redundant
buildings to 1 no. holiday letting cottage with link extension with associated parking
and amenity space together with repositioning of replacement garden shed The Forge High
Street Egton
 
Your ref: 18/01638/PSH451
 
I have considered the above development and confirm I have no objections.
 
Janet Bayley
Environmental Health Officer, Residential Regulation Team, Scarborough Borough Council
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